
~1EiVlORANDUM State of Alaska
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES - DIVISION OF AGRICULTURE

TO:

FROM:

Jack Sedwick, Director

DATE: October 8, 1982

FILE NO:

TELEPHONE NO: 376-3276

SUBJECT: Iditarod Trail and
Fish Creek

Per meeting on October 8, 1982, attended by Bill Betlach, SCDO,
Ron Crenshaw, Parks, Deb Robertson, Ag, Dean Brown, Ag and myself,
the Division of Agriculture concurs with a 400 ft state retained
corridor for the preservation of the Iditarod Trail as stated in
the Fish Creek Management Plan.

We strongly suggest that the survey be designed to reduce as much
as possible the downstream survey costs for the ag disposal.

cc: Jim Anderson, Director, DTS
Judy Marquez, Director, Parks
Bill Betlach, scno
Sharon Barton, Commissioners Office
Ga.ry Thurlow, Mat-Su Borough Manager
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